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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Natural Resources 
Alaska Mental Health Trust Land Office 
 

 

INFORMAL REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (IRFP) 10-003-25 
FINANCIAL AUDIT 

ADDENDUM 3 

ISSUED DECEMBER 17, 2024 

This addendum is being issued to make changes to the IRFP. 

Important Note to Offerors: You are required to sign and return this page of the addendum document with your 
proposal. Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the IRFP terms and conditions 
referenced in this addendum are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. This 
Addendum is hereby made part of the IRFP and is a total of one page. 

CHANGES TO THE IRFP 

Change 1: Attachment 6 was incorrectly labelled and uploaded to the Alaska Public Notices website and is now 
replaced with the correct labelling of Attachment 3.  

The IRFP closing date and budget change in Addendum 2 remain in effect. 

 
BLAIN ALFONSO   
Trust Resource Manager                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone: 1 (907) 269-8659 
Email: blain.alfonso@alaska.gov  
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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